
On the way to Europe or how to get European funding 
 
This workshop will provide the latest information on the upcoming EU calls in the field of 
photonics, as well as alternative European funding programs.  
 
Participants will then discuss in four thematic workshops possible project ideas and project 
consortia with Swiss participation. Goal is to work out possible strategies and measures to 
participate from Switzerland either successfully in the coming calls under FP7 or to formulate 
projects as part of  EUROSTAR, a program particularly geared to SME. The specialists of 
EURESEARCH and BBT can provide useful tips and hints to increase the chances of possible 
project proposals.  
 
On topic information for each workshop is available in advance via the links listed below. For 
more information mail to mailto:info@swisslaser.net.  
 
To facilitate active work, we try to establish a LAN access for all participants of the 
workshop. 
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